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25 March 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

PE kits

PE is an important part of the primary school curriculum.  In order for children to access the PE curriculum it is important that they are dressed appropriately.  Children should bring their PE kits into school at the beginning of each half term. 
PE kits must remain in school until the end of each half term, when they can be taken home to be washed. 

Clothing

Black, white or blue T-shirts and shorts should be worn for gymnastics. Black leggings may be worn for religious reasons, but they must be fitting.

For outdoor games, black, blue or grey tracksuit bottoms or leggings, trainers and a jumper may be worn.

Footwear
Children work barefoot in dance and gymnastics.  Trainers or pumps with soles that provide grip are to be worn for outdoor games.
Examples of school PE kit 
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A number of children in 4C do not currently have a PE kit in school – please ensure that they bring one tomorrow and that it remains in school until the Easter holidays. 

Thank you for your co-operation.

Miss. Bell

Class teacher
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